
August 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Salary Cost Escalation Embedded in Consultant Agreements 

Dear Consultant: 

Effective with new agreements, salary cost escalation of three (3) percent per annum is allowed for all titles, and 
previous salary cap escalation letters are hereby rescinded. This policy may be reviewed as necessary in the future. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact PSPD@dot.nj.gov at your convenience. 


